

We've changed our name, but not our mission.

Our focus has always been on outstanding patient care. To sharpen that focus, our region's only academic medical center has now united under a new brand.

Wake Forest Baptist Health is the new name of our clinical system of hospitals, outpatient clinics and comprehensive services. The main campus is Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center. Our education and research arm is Wake Forest School of Medicine. Lexington Memorial Hospital will become Wake Forest Baptist Health - Lexington Medical Center. Davie Hospital will be Wake Forest Baptist Health - Davie Hospital. And our pediatric hospital is now Wake Forest Baptist Health - Brenner Children's Hospital.

These changes are designed to strengthen the one thing about us that will never change: our commitment to delivering the best that health care has to offer.

Call 336-716-WAKE for an appointment.

WakeHealth.edu



